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and Inter-American Affairs . He and his spouse Florence Péloquin
have five children . He succeeds Raymond A .J . Chrétien, who was
named Ambassador to the United States of America in December 1993 .

Garrett C .M. Lambert (B .A . [Economics], University of Toronto,
1963), born in Toronto, Ontario, joined the Trade Commissioner
Service .in__.19bB . -He_.serm_ed__abr.oad . .in __Tehraxx, . . Bonn and Warsaw . From
1982 to 1985 he served as High .Commissioner to Nigeria and, from
1988 to 1990 as High Commissioner to Malaysia . In Ottawa, he held
the positions of Director General, Industrial Co-operation Division
with the Canadian International Development Agency from 1978 to
1982 ; Senior Advisor to the Deputy Minister for International Trade
from 1985 to 1986 ; Director General, United States Trade, Tourism
and Investment Development Bureau from 1986 to 1988 and since 1990
has been Assistant Deputy Minister for Corporate Management in the
Department of Foreign Affairs and International Trade . He is
married to Helen Gallardi and they have two children . He succeeds
John P . Higginbotham who has been named Minister in Washington .

Barry M . Mawhinney (B.A ., LL .B ., University of British Columbia,
1963), born in Victoria, British Columbia, joined the Department of
External Affairs in 1965 and served abroad in Accra, London, as
Minister-Counsellor to the North-Atlantic Council in Brussels, and
from 1987 to 1990 as Ambassador to Czechoslovakia . In Ottawa he
held the positions of Director of USSR and Eastern European
Relations from 1983 to 1984 ; Director General, Legal Affairs Bureau
from 1984 to 1987 ; and since 1990, has been Departmental Legal
Advisor and Assistant Deputy Minister, Legal and Consular Affairs
Branch. Mr . Mawhinney is married to Islay Mawhinney (née Sampson)
and they have one daughter, Tamara . He succeeds Michael Wadsworth
who is returning to Canada .

Ian McLean (B .A., Honours, McGill University ; M .P .A ., Harvard
University), joined the Department of External Affairs in 1968 and
served abroad in Saigon, Hanoi, Geneva and, from 1985 to 1989,-in
Paris as Counsellor (Economic) . In Ottawa, Mr . McLean has held the
positions of Director, United States General Relations and Programs
Division and most recently Director General, United States
Relations Bureau . He is married to Anne Hald and they have one
daughter . He succeeds Marie-Andrée Beauchemin who has been named
as High Commissioner to Pakistan .

Allan Stewart (B .A., University of Western Ontario, 1965 ; M .A .,
University of Western Ontario, 1967), born in Toronto, Ontario,
joined the Department of Industry, Trade and Commerce in 1967 and
served abroad in Sydney, Stockholm, Seattle and, from 1983 to 1986
in Mexico as Minister-Counsellor (Commercial/Economic) . In Ottawa,
Mr. Stewart held the positions of Director, Resource Management
Division ; Director, Export and Investment Programs Division and
most recently has served as Director General, United States Trade,
Tourism and Investment Development Bureau . Mr . Stewart is married


